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Next work session for your diary: 

 

Friends of Emroyd will be meeting Tuesday evening 8 August for their 

monthly work session. Efforts will be concentrated on the entrance at the 

bottom of Thornhill Road where Himalayan balsam needs picking together 

with ragwort. The triangle area has also overgrown. Access will be available 

by car. So you can either meet up at the cemetery gates at 6.30 pm and 

stroll through picking any litter, or go straight to the work site. Hope to see 

you there. 

 

Other items which may be of interest to you or someone you know: 

 

Sunday 6 August from 12 noon onwards - A fundraising dog show is being 

held behind Netherton Sports and Social Club. There will be fun classes, pet 

items for sale, stalls and food. Admission is £1 so come along with your four 

legged friend and enjoy the fun. 

 

Friends of Netherton Village Hall have funds in the bank and would like the 

money to be put to good use for the hall and the local community. So if you 

are a member of a group who would like to use the hall, maybe for a one off 

event, why not approach us for some financial assistance. We can also help 

out setting up and making refreshments. Contact Linda Webster 

07779736206 if you have any ideas. 

 

Thanks. 


